
 

 

 

CORNERSTONE MASONIC 

LODGE #157 

202 SE 84TH Ave. 

Portland, OR 97216 

 

ELECTED OFFICERS: 

WORSHIPFUL MASTER 

Joseph Aguirre 

503 – 484 – 3620 

 

SENIOR WARDEN 

Matthew Harrah 

503 – 484 – 3620 

 

JUNIOR WARDEN 

Scott Kennedy 

619 – 517 - 2761 

 

SECRETARY 

Joe Watson 

503 – 518 – 3049 

 

TREASURER 

Eric Headley 

503 – 927 – 9552 

 

 

   

 

TRESTLEBOARD 
June 2023 

 

From the East: 

Greetings from the East!  

We had a wonderful meeting this May. It was an honor and privilege to 

recognize Brother Fred Zipf with a 60-year membership presentation. 

Masonic continuity would be impossible without members like him. 

Cornerstone is in full representation mode, with most of our current 

focus being on this year's Annual Communication of The Grand Lodge 

in beautiful Bend, Oregon. 

WB Scott Kennedy and WB Steven Smith, will be hard at work 

handling arrangements. WB Eric Headly is the current Grand Marshal, 

who acts as Master of Ceremonies. 

I am delighted and honored that I was asked to bring everyone to 

order on the first day of this event. With so many moving parts, I am 

always impressed by how well everyone can work towards a 

harmonious and common goal—a clear representation of bee-like 

workers. 

Our lodge is expected to vote to go dark for the months of July and 

August and will return to regular business in September. 

Cornerstone will be hosting a Saint John’s dinner on Saturday, June 

24th, with a social hour beginning at 6 p.m. and ceremonies starting at 

7 p.m. sharp. The dress code is business casual, with masonic officers 

needing a dress coat, per code. 

This is a private event for Master Masons in good standing only. 

Please RSVP to Staraspect@gmail.com or 503-484-3620. 

S&F 

Fraternally yours, 

Joe Aguirre, Worshipful Master  

Cornerstone Lodge #157, A&FAM 

 

  



 

 

Christina Court #8 

ELECTED OFFICERS: 

ROYAL MATRON 

HL Chelsea Phelps 
503. – 206 – 9416 (cell) 

mojd13.14@gmail.com 

 

ROYAL PATRON 

SK Mark Allen  
503. – 939 – 9372 (cell) 

markwallen999@gmail.com 

 

SECRETARY 

HL Doreen Kundelius 

503 – 357 – 7482 

dkundelius@comcast.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Job’s Daughters Bethel #1 

OFFICERS: 

HONORED QUEEN 
Alyssa Rivers  

 

GUARDIAN 
Kristi Reid 

503 – 730 – 8215 

ASSOCIATE GUARDIAN 

Mark Allen  
503. – 939 – 9372 (cell) 

markwallen999@gmail.com 

 

 

From Christina Court #8: 

Greetings from Christina Court, 

  

June is our final meeting before we go dark for the months of July and 

August, but we aren’t letting that stop us from ending it on a sweet note! 

Our court members are looking forward to the dessert social fundraiser that is 

being put on by Bethel #1. We can hardly wait to see what the girls bring to 

our June 2 meeting!  

On a note of sorrow, I am sorry to announce that our court has lost one of our 

dear members. Honored Lady Cathy Felder has gone home to be with her 

beloved Wayne. She will always be sweet in our memories.  

May our work carry on her memory. 

 

Amaranth Hugs,  

HL Chelsea Phelps 

Royal Matron  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
From Job’s Daughters Bethel #1: 

Hello All! 

 

Thank you to those who attended the Mother’s Day BBQ co-hosted with Mt. 

Hood DeMolay, we truly appreciate your support. Bethel #1 is keeping busy 

with some exciting projects and events coming up including a car wash that 

will be done jointly with Mt. Scott Rainbow Assembly, keep an eye out in next 

month’s letter for more details. The month of June will be packed with fun 

starting off on June 2 when we will have a dessert social fundraiser with 

Christina Court Amaranth. The daughters are looking forward to getting to 

know the members through this project. We would like to invite you all to our 

installation of officers which will be held on Thursday, June 15 at 7pm. 

Theysha Gordon Lee is our Honored Queen elect and she is excited to serve 

another term. We are still collecting cans and bottles as an ongoing project 

that supports the Daughters general fund, if you have any that you wish to 

donate please add them to the bin we have in the lodge dining room or 

contact Guardian Kristi Reid. As always, we would love to see you attend our 

meetings which are held on the first and third Thursdays, September through 

June. 

 

Jobie Love, 

Bethel #1  

mailto:mojd13.14@gmail.com
mailto:markwallen999@gmail.com
mailto:dkundelius@comcast.net
mailto:markwallen999@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 
 

Mt. Hood Chapter DeMolay 

ELECTED OFFICERS: 

MASTER COUNCILOR 
Kyle Thygesen 

 

CHAPTER (DAD) ADVISOR 
Jeff Gannaway 

503 – 753 – 4122 

 

CHAPTER CHAIRMAN 
Jeff Crowder 

503 – 756 – 3561 

 

June 2023 
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